
  
 

24 August 2018 
  
Subject: SSAC2018-21: Input to EPDP Team 
To: Kurt Pritz, EPDP Working Group Chair 
Cc: Marika Konings, EPDP Working Group Staff Support 
 
 
Dear Mr. Pritz,  
  
On 1 August 2018, the SSAC received a request from the Expedited Policy Development 
Process Team that is considering the Temporary Specification for gTLD Registration Data. The 
request asks SSAC to provide feedback on which sections of the Temporary Specification we 
support as is, support with modification, or does not support and recommend elimination.  
 
The SSAC representatives already provided our input to your specific questions by the deadline. 
 
Our most recent advice on this topic is SAC101,  and our correspondence SSAC2018-17  1 2

highlights sections of SAC101 that are relevant for the EPDP. The SSAC would ask for your 
consideration of these issues in your deliberations.  
 
The SSAC greatly appreciates the effort the GNSO is undertaking and looks forward to 
supporting this effort. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Rod Rasmussen 
Chair, ICANN Security and Stability Advisory Committee 
On behalf of the SSAC 
  

1 See https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/sac-101-en.pdf. 
2 See https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/ssac2018-17-26jun18-en.pdf. 
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